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Matt Neidigk

Matt Neidigk currently serves as the President of the AEC, and has been a member of the AEC, both elected
and selected At-Large as well.

As a long time TAPPS coach and Athletic Director, Matt has served and worked at different levels while at
Concordia, but also at Lutheran North in Houston.

| strongly believe that Matt's experience in TAPPS overall, and past work with the AEC, allows him to have an
open mind and willingness to help TAPPS continue to grow and improve.

Ahmad Ajami


https://drive.google.com/file/d/1uoKytA6Mju-bFcurWxqn3JFkXoEfNmXM/view?usp=drive_link

